
GROUP VISITS SCOTLAND

CELEBRATING 20 YEARS 
OF BUSINESS

INDONESIAN GROUP 
VISIT TO NOTRE DAME 
6th FORM COLLEGE

Congratulations to Paul Cheung from Ashville College

FIRST GROUP IN SCOTLAND
CELEBRATING 20 YEARS OF BUSINESS 

INDONESIAN GROUP VISIT
STAR STUDENT

Study Links were delighted to welcome its first group to Scotland with a group of 24 students 
travelling to Edinburgh to experience Scottish culture and learn more about higher education in 
Scotland.  The group made a visit to Edinburgh University, touring it’s fantastic and historic 
facilities and also attended an information session detailing student life in Scotland’s capital and 
how to apply to the university.  To sample university student life, the group stayed in university 
accommodation located next to Edinburgh’s beautiful Holyrood Park.  Edinburgh’s historical 
centre was of course on the itinerary, with the group enjoying a tour starting from Edinburgh 
castle and finishing off their stay with a great hike up Edinburgh’s extinct volcano – Arthur Seat. 
See photos here.  If you would like to arrange a group visit to Scotland contact us.

Study Links celebrated it’s 
official 20 year anniversary on 
the 19th of June.  We raised a 
glass to 20 years of providing 
international students with 
fantastic service, helping them 
reach their full potential in the 
UK.

We couldn't have reached this 
milestone without all of our 
incredible homestay families; 
our fantastic students and their 
supportive parents; our brilliant 
partner educational institutions 
and overseas agents; our 
trustworthy suppliers; and of 
course, our absolutely fantastic 
team based in the office and 
across the UK.

Of course we should not forget 
a special thanks to the families 
of our colleagues who, behind 
the scenes, support and 
understand the hard work of 
Study Links colleagues -
especially when emergency 
calls have to be dealt with in the 
middle of the night!

THANK YOU ALL, WE ARE 
LOOKING FORWARD TO THE 
NEXT 20 YEARS!!

Notre Dame 6th Form College 
welcomed  their first group of 
Students from Indonesia this 
year, offering them an 
immersion into daily lessons for 
one for three days from the 27th

to the 29th of June.  

A warm welcome was arranged 
for the group by providing 
buddies from the student body 
to assist the group and make 
sure that they got the most out 
of their visit.

This of course was beneficial for 
the hosting students who were 
able to have a fulfilling cultural 
experience and make friends 
with students from across the 
world.  

One of the highlights for the 
Indonesian group visit was the  
Indonesian cultural show 
performed by visiting students 
which was attended by host 
students, teachers and 
homestay families. If you would 
like to arrange an international 
visit for students to a UK school,  
contact us at 
hello@studylinks.com

Paul has won the Year 10 Academic Form Prize for excellent behaviour and his 
outstanding academic achievement’s during this term.  The school have awarded 
Paul with a book voucher for a book which will have a commemorative plate 
installed on the inside cover.  Well done Paul, keep up the good work!

Celebrating 
20 years of 
business!
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